
HARRY MILLER MIDDLE SCHOOL 
ANNOUNCEMENT FORM 

Today’s Date:  FRIDAY, September 29, 2017 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
  
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Administration:  Mme. McCrea: 
Today we celebrate our September babies! If you celebrated a birthday in September you are 
invited to have cake in the staff room at 2:45 today. You need to check in with your 
homeroom teacher prior to coming down at 2:45. 
And staff we haven’t forgotten about you. Cake to be served in the staff room at lunch.  
There will be tech club at 12:15 today and also Music club at 12:15. 
The library will be closed over the lunch hour today as we will be hosting our “newbie 
luncheon”- new students – if you received an initiation on Wednesday you are welcome to the 
Library at 11:50! New to HMMS staff teachers – don’t forget to stop by too!! 
Attention students who are eating upstairs, in the landing area.  We have noticed there is a lot 
of garbage and mess being left behind.  You MUST clean up your mess.  Please be more 
respectful of others in the school.  If a mess continues to be left behind, this area will be off 
limits to students who are leaving a mess.  This area will be closely monitored as we make a 
decision on whether the area should be open or closed to students to eat their lunch. 
Do you like to draw?? Do you want to be the creator of the 2017 HMMS Thank you card 
design? Submit your artwork by October 9th to Mme. McCrea for more info. 
Don’t forget to purchase your Thanksgiving Dinner tickets from the cafeteria. Tickets are 
$6.75 and on sale over the lunch hour. 
 
Teacher: Ms. Barrett: 
Today is Terry Fox Walk day. Students from 8B will be coming to classes during period 1 to 
collect donations.  The grade 6’s will be walking at 9:00 and the grade 7’s will be walking at 
10:00 and the grade 8’s will be walking at 11:00. 
Today’s Treevia Question is Trees make their own food using a process called?   
 
Teacher: Mrs. Throop: 
 A job well done for the JV boys on their 7-1 win over RPS yesterday. 
Good luck to the Varsity Girls who travel to Hampton Middle today to open up their season. 
Please excuse these girls at 2:40 to prepare to leave before the busses. 
The varsity Boys will practice Monday from 3:30-5 on the Lower field. 
If any soccer players have their athletic forms they can hand them into Mrs.Throop. All forms 
are due next Wednesday. 
If any soccer players need new soccer socks, Mrs. Throop has socks for $10 a pair.  
Bet you didn’t know Fabulous Friday – in the open ocean a tsunami sometimes travels as fast 
as a jet plane.  
 

 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


